	
	
	

	
	
	



Young Voices 2025
Dear Parents/Guardian,
Thank you for choosing choir as an extra-curricular club. This year, choir has the chance to attend the Young Voices Concert at Resorts World Arena in Birmingham on Monday 13th January 2025. It is a memory that lasts a lifetime for your children. For the concert, we will be learning 12 songs, some old and newly created especially for the concert. 

Rehearsals
We will rehearse during our YV Choir every Tuesday after school until 4:15 pm. Closer to the time there will be some extra rehearsals. You can also login and practise these songs at home register using the following link: 
https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NTY4Mi8xNzI2NTY0ODEy
You find the new playlist on Spotify at Young Voices 2025.
T-shirts

Please see the attached letter to order your child’s t-shirt for the event this is priced at £15. Please send this back in as soon as possible for me to make sure we have the t-shirts on time. This is NOT mandatory. They can wear school uniform instead, but it is not advised. Please see me if you are struggling with this cost.
Cost

The cost of this fantastic event has been funded by our school. The largest cost is the bus, which we are still in the process of sorting the cheapest possible option.
Concert tickets

Parents also have the chance to attend this event at the Resorts World Arena. Tickets for adults are priced at £24 please see attached letter. Watch your children, take part in the biggest choir in the world.
More information about Young Voices can be found at: https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/
Kind Regards,

Mrs. C. Radnor
